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Together We Are Strong

April 15,2017

Dear Kenshin Yamaguchi,

Congratulations!! Your submission to the IPA’s Talent of Pompe-TOP Awards was
selected as the Second Place winner in the Age 6-10 Category!

Your artwork was wonderful! It looks like you had a wonderful time on your
holiday.

As the Second Place Winner you will receive $50.00 (USD) as a cash prize.

The IPA’s Treasurer, Helmut Erny, will be in contact with you shortly regarding how
to transfer the funds.

Thank you again for your submission!

The IPA Board



